
CORONAVIRUS 
COUGH 
PROJECT

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE

We are conducting a scientific study to see whether a coronavirus (COVID-19) 
cough sounds different to any other cough, in order to develop a smartphone app 
that can be used at home by someone who thinks they may have a coronavirus 
infection. This will reduce the risk of infection of healthcare workers, reduce the 
number of people needing to be tested for coronavirus, and reduce transmission.

ANYONE WHO HAS HAD A RECENT CORONAVIRUS/
SARS-COV2 LAB TEST CAN PARTICIPATE

For more information or to take part visit:
https://coughtest.online/ 


